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25
th

May 2023

Stars of the Week: 21
st

April 

Reception Warwick: Victor Reception Windsor: Hei Laam

1 Blaise: Chloe S 1 Kenilworth: Louie

2 Norwich: Archie 2 Belvoir: Millie McD

3 Hever: Deirbhile 4 Tamworth: Poppy W

5 Bamburgh: Mara 6 Inverness: Alfie G

6 Stirling: Fatima

Stars of the Week: 28
th

April 

Reception Warwick: Harry Reception Windsor: Sa’adah

1 Blaise: Lilly-Mae 1 Kenilworth: Gracie-May

2 Norwich: Sandor 2 Belvoir: Lincoln

3 Hever: Zachary G 4 Tamworth: Olivia W

5 Bamburgh: Bethany 6 Inverness: Evie

6 Stirling: Olivia A

Stars of the Week: 15
th

May

Reception Warwick: Neveah Reception Windsor: Ameer

1 Blaise: Riley H 1 Kenilworth: Layla-Rose

2 Norwich: Rinoa 2 Belvoir: Noah C

3 Hever: Cain 4 Tamworth: Joshua

5 Bamburgh: Jenson 6 Inverness: Roxi

6 Stirling: Martha

Stars of the Week: 19
th

May

Reception Warwick: Frankie Reception Windsor: Imogen

1 Blaise: Harry A 1 Kenilworth: Isabelle B

2 Norwich: Reuben 2 Belvoir: Ellesse

3 Hever: Zachary 4 Tamworth: Noah T

5 Bamburgh: Ayman 6 Inverness: Leyton

6 Stirling: Oliver M
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Stars of the Week: 26
th

May

Reception Warwick: Alannah Reception Windsor: Noah C

1 Blaise: Lennon 1 Kenilworth: Phoebe W

3 Hever: Mia P 4 Tamworth: Jessica

5 Bamburgh: John 6 Inverness: Indea

6 Stirling: Stanley

ALL of Year 2 for resilience, determination and self-belief during their SATs!  

Well done Year 2!

Upcoming events

5
th

June: School closed to pupils

6
th

June: ALL pupils return to school

6
th

June: 6 Inverness Outdoor week

7
th

June: 6 Inverness Inspire workshop & Family Lunch

8
th

June: 2 Norwich Parent Assembly

12
th

June: 6 Stirling Outdoor week

14th June: 6 Stirling Inspire workshop & Family Lunch

15th June: Reception Warwick Parent Assembly

15
th

June: Photographs 

Extra-Curricular clubs

Our clubs are “up and running” and the children who are attending are 

enjoying their weekly sessions.

Uniform

A polite reminder as we move into our final part of this academic year.  

Our uniform policy and expectations of wearing it have not changed.  

However, we are noticing an increased number of children, particularly 

upper key stage 2, who are wearing trainers, are missing ties and still have 

incorrect PE kits. Please ensure that your child has the correct uniform and 

equipment everyday.


